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loyd s Register of Shipping,
PIWMNE,
Recei‘rew .&5 l.’ 024.8.13_0240

Answeredee.eeeoee

Dear Bir,
I confirm the receipt of your letter dated 5th

November 1924 regarding DB of S.S. "PASCOLI' and " GO

\

BASSI" with enclosed First Entry Report and thie will be
S z

returned as recommended afte: the boiler has been fitted
cn board of the vescel.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

The Secretary,

LOFDON,



